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October 15, 2009





Sturbridge Senior Center 






6:30 P.M.

Present:  Kevin Macconnell, Brian Amedy, Joni Light, Dick Vaughn,  Michael Harrington

 Absent: Alexandra Pifer, Ann Linblad  

The Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.
Old Business:

Minutes from 9-16-09 were distributed.  DV made a motion to accept minutes as presented.  Motion was accepted unanimously.

New Business:

Ann Linblad has resigned from the board effectively immediately.  Jim Donahue from OSV will now be on the board representing OSV pending appointment by the Town of Sturbridge.

JL distributed the treasurer’s report and noted that nothing has changed with the cash position.

Jim Donahue, president of Old Sturbridge Village, presented an update to the board on the status of the café at the Visitors Center.  He stated that the village is not making any money right now with regard to running the café at the Visitors Center.  He stated that he is not requesting any money right now because he wants to take a longer range look at the operation. 
There was discussion among the board members regarding the importance of the visitor’s center and the need to be able to react quickly if OSV decides that it no longer wants to operate the café.   DV suggested we contact MOS or the Sturbridge Senior Center to see if either organization would have any volunteers that would be interested in potentially working at the Visitors Center if needed.
The Public Restrooms were next on the agenda however due to incomplete data the board decided that we need to wait until all of the costs and expenses are available to us to compare.

Meeting Adjourned 7:36pm

Respectfully Submitted

Michael Harrington

